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Contact: Colleen Hunter, Practical Ethics Center, 243-6632.

AUSTRALIAN SCHOLARS VISIT UM TO DISCUSS PRACTICAL ETHICS 

MISSOULA -

Two scholars visiting The University of Montana from Australia will discuss practical 

ethics in separate presentations Tuesday, Feb. 22, on campus.

Howard Harris, a senior lecturer from the University of South Australia, will speak to 

the Philosophy Forum at 3:30 p.m. in the Pope Room of the Law Building. His topic is 

“Courage as a Management Virtue.” Immediately following his talk, Edward Spence from the 

communications department at Charles Sturt University will discuss “Philosophy Nights: 

Bringing Philosophy to the Community.”

Both events are free and open to the public. Refreshments will be served. Sponsors are 

the UM Foundation Excellence Fund, the philosophy department and the Practical Ethics 

Center.
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